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From the Principal’s Desk 

Kindergarten Orientation Day 

On Wednesday the 18th of November, Yangebup Primary School will be 

hosting a Kindy Orientation Day for students commencing in 2021. This 

event will be quite different to previous sessions and will include a school 

tour, information booths and a Parent Show Bag! 

We look forward to meeting our new students in a few weeks. 

 

P&C Cybersafety Workshop 

A big thankyou to our wonderful P&C for organising another successful 

workshop. It leaves us in no doubt about the challenges that face families 

currently and in the future in regards to online access. The importance of 

awareness and being engaged with your children’s interests was very    

apparent. I will add that students engaging online at home is one of the 

chief causes of conflict amongst our senior student cohort. These issues 

distract their focus on learning and school attendance. Something to think 

about! 

 

A terrific effort from the B Block staff who created such a relaxed            

environment for parents who managed to find the time to attend. 

 

COVID – 19 Update 

Phase 4 of the WA COVID-19 roadmap will continue during Term 4 and no 

date has been set for movement into Phase 5. The school will continue to 

adhere to Phase 4 restrictions. 
 

 

Richard Barr 
Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Visit us on 

Facebook 

@yangebup_library 

Please make sure your child 

has their water bottle and 

hat everyday. 

FRIDGE REMINDER NOTE 
 

SCHOOL  
DEVELOPMENT 

DAY 
 

FRIDAY 6TH  
NOVEMBER 

 

PUPIL FREE DAY 



 

BIRTHDAY GREETINGS     

The following students celebrate birthdays in October.   We all hope 

your special day is/was wonderful. 

Teddy, Lea, Sophie, Teliah, Harvey, Casey, Ashlee, Levi, Harry,     

Gloria, Tiana, Letoya, Eyah, Elijah, Alexys and Oliver 

 

 

Our Pre Primary classes  would like to share with you their Spring paintings they did for the Bunnings 
Spring Art Competition.   What beautiful happy paintings they are, and guess what?  

 They were WINNING paintings! 

Library News 

Book Club brochures will be coming home with the children this week.  This is the last one for the year, 

and the due date is next Tuesday October 27th. 

If ordering as a surprise for your child for a birthday or Christmas then please let the school know and we 

will hold the books in the office for your collection. 

Did you know that every time you order through the Book Club the school earns points. Mrs Beanland has 

used these points to acquire many free books and resources for the library this year.   

Mrs Beanland woud like to thank everyone who has ordered this year. 

 

We are very fortunate at Yangebup Primary to have some very supportive       

parents who give so much to our school.  We would like to give special mention 

to Gary Richardson for his kind donation of student headphones.  Thanks also 

goes to the Graczyk and Favazzo families for their recent kind gestures too. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As part of the celebration of their final year at primary 

school our Yr 6 students enjoyed a day at Ninja West this 

week.  
 

They enjoyed the many challenges that the centre threw 

at them. 
 

The fun day was concluded with lunch at Bibra Lake. 



P&c News  

The planning of our Walk-a-thon is well under way.  We would like to thank the following companies 

who have so kindly donated prizes for our major fund raiser for the year.  Your support is very much   

appreciated. 

 

 

 

 

 

Sponsorship pledge forms will be coming home with the children early next week.  We will be     

offering the children the chance to purchase lunch on the walk-a-thon day—order forms issued next 

week too. 

We do hope to hold a disco in Term 1 next year providing COVID restrictions allow.  However this can 

only be held if we have enough volunteers to assist with the planning and on the actual day.  So to 

help this happen—please join the P&C next year. 

 

Thank you to everyone who ordered through the Cookie Dough         

fundraiser.  We finished with a $850 profit from this event. 

UNIFORM SHOP 

Please place uniform orders through the Yangebup P&C Facebook page or email 

yangebuppandc@gmail.com .  Once orders are paid they will be filled and delivered to your 

child’s classroom. 

 

  

 

Mahven  Rm 9 Etien  Rm 12 

Chase  Rm 2  Charles  Rm 12 

Bentley  Rm 12 

FREE FAMILY EVENT 

 

YANGEBUP PROGRESS  

ASSOCIATION 

 

HALLOWEEN DISCO 

 

COCKBURN BOWLING CLUB 

SATURDAY 31ST OCTOBER 

COMMENCNG AT 4PM. 

CHECK THE YPA FACEBOOK PAGE 

FOR MORE DETAILS. 

mailto:yangebuppandc@gmail.com

